SPONSORSHIP : We need your help!

As you may be aware a show of the calibre of Mary Poppins
costs a considerable amount of money to stage. However the
benefits to our little children of having had the experience of
taking part in such a production are totally invaluable. To that
end we warmly invite sponsorship from Local Businesses and
parents. If you / your business or if you know any business
person who might like to be a sponsor for our show please
contact Mrs Wilders bwilders592@c2kni.net by FRIDAY 28%
APRIL (this is the date when the Mary Poppins Musical
Programme will be sent to print)
In grateful acknowledgement of any sponsorship kindly given,
we will ......

1. Display Sponsors Names outside our two schools sites

2. Create a social media film advertising the sponsors

3. Include Sponsors in our Programme for Mary Poppins to

be given out on each of the three nights of the show.

We are so aware that these are the most economically
challenging of times for parents, businesses and our
community as a whole and therefoe, we are so grateful for any
support that can be given to us in the promotion of this
important educational, social and artistic experience for our
little children. Heartfelt thanks for considering. God bless.




